
 

 

                                                             5 August 2024 

 

Notice of Renovation  
Fubon Bank Hung Hom Branch

 

To enhance customer experience, please be informed that our Hung Hom Branch 

(Address: Shop A3, G/F, 13 Tak Man Street, Wong Po Sun Tsuen) will be undergoing 

renovation from 2 September 2024 to 17 November 2024. In addition, a new Wealth 

Management Centre beside the existing Hung Hom Branch will serve customers with 

brand new premises.  

 

During the renovation period, our Hung Hom Branch will be open for business as usual.  

There may be noise nuisance. We apologize for any inconvenience caused and 

appreciate for your understanding.  Customers may also access our banking services 

via the “Fubon+” Mobile Banking App, “FB Invest+” Securities Trading Mobile App, log 

on to our Internet Banking via the Bank’s website “www.fubonbank.com.hk”, or visit the 

other branches for banking services. 

 

For enquiries, please call the Fubon Bank Integrated Customer Service Hotline 

at 2566 8181 (Press 3 after language selection) during office hours#. 

 

 
# Monday to Friday: 9:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m., Saturday: 9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. (except public holidays) 


